COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

Norfolk s.s.

Town of Holbrook

Petition for Holbrook Town Meeting Warrant on PFAS Soil Testing

We, the below-signed residents of the Town of Holbrook Massachusetts, hereby request that the Holbrook Town Meeting of Monday December 9, 2024 (at 7:30 PM at Holbrook Middle-High School, Auditorium, 245 South Franklin Street), consider and vote on the following Warrant, which is separately submitted with signatures required from Holbrook registered voters:



To see if the Town will vote to support and initiate soil testing for PFAS at the Baird-McGuire Superfund site, downstream at the TLA site, upstream surrounding Lake Holbrook, and at any other sites identified by PFAS water testing.

Town boards shall independently expedite soil testing for PFAS whenever and wherever possible. Relevant Town boards include the Planning Board, Conservation Commission, Zoning Board of Appeals, Board of Health, and the Select Board.

Signed under the pains and penalty of perjury in the county of Norfolk on the dates so assigned.

Name (printed)	Signature	Address in Holbrook	Email / Phone contact info	<u>Date</u>